
 

Highlights, Achievements, News & Notes 

September 2021 

New Staff Orientation 

Welcome to FRCS!  

On Thursday, August 27th, we welcomed over 40 new teachers and staff 
members to Foxborough Regional Charter School. 

These new staff members participated in a day of enriching orientation 
workshops. They got to know each other and more about our great school. 

New staff orientation wrapped up with an “Amazing Race” style scavenger hunt 
throughout campus. The staff broke up into six groups and worked together to 
solve puzzles and completed all FRCS themed tasks. It was a fun way to learn 
more about FRCS and get to know our campus.  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Staff Orientation 

On Monday, August 30th, we welcomed back FRCS teachers and staff from 
summer vacation, for a week of orientation. 

Each day of orientation had a theme. From “What we Teach – the FRCS Way” to 
“Community Partnership in Learning” – each day’s engaging professional 
development, workshops, and presentations circled back to the daily theme. 

Teachers and staff were excited and energized and felt that the week’s 
professional development helped them prepare for what will be an amazing 
school year!  

During orientation week, we 
honored our teachers and staff 
members who are celebrating 
milestone years at FRCS. 

Some are beginning their fifth year, others ten, some fifteen, 
and a few are marking twenty years at FRCS! We also 
recognized several teachers and staff members who have 
been at FRCS for over twenty years. 

Orientation week wrapped up with our annual Open House, 
which was well attended by excited FRCS families. Students 
and their families had a chance to meet their teachers, see their classrooms and reconnect with their 
classmates. Information booths were available to answer any questions families had about the start of the 
school year. We also offered a COVID-19 vaccination clinic here on campus. 14 people received their fist 
vaccination!  
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Back to School! 

Welcome Back, FRCS Falcons!  

It is so good to have all our scholars back in class, on campus, in person!  

Our scholars in grades Kindergarten, 1, 5, 6, 9 and 10 began the school year on Tuesday, September 
7th. Scholars in Grades 2, 3, 4, 7, 8, 11 and 12 began on Wednesday, September 8th. It’s going to be 
a great year!  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


